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Ashley Quick

From: Ashley Quick on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 9:23 AM
To: 'Sanchezbarbara941'
Subject: RE: Rate Hike

Good morning Ms. Sanchez,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021‐EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ashley Quick 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413‐6393 
 
 

From: Sanchezbarbara941 [mailto:sanchezbarbara941@comcast.net]  
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 6:47 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Rate Hike 
 
As a FPL customer, I am opposed to any new rate changes unless they are to lower the rates. 
 
I am a senior citizen on a limited budget and take into consideration any and all new monetary 
expenditures. 
I take advantage of the On Call credit available to save energy for FPL.  I also pay extra for the Power 
Surge Protection 
and the FPLES Utility Guard programs.  There is a transformer box in my backyard, for this, I must 
maintain clearance around the  
 
There is a transformer box in my backyard, for this, I must maintain clearance around the  
area to assure access by FPL employees when necessary.  I have a loss of privacy due to this. 
I would like to have a fence on that side of the yard, but a double wide gate would be an extra 
expense 
 
An increase would mean a disruption in payment of other obligations which would then incur stress 
and hardship that is not healthy 
for the elderly living in the state of Florida.  There are many seniors needing assistance and this rate 
increase may very well make 
those seniors even more distressed. 
 
Please oppose the rate hike on this electric energy issue. 
 
Sincerely, 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
JUL 14, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 04881-16
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Barbara G. Sanchez 
6062 Otis Road 
North Port, FL 34287 
 
 




